
Emergency Management Public Officials Course (G200) - 7/13/19 
 
This training course will be held at the Spicewood Community Center, 7901 CR 
404, Spicewood, Texas 78669 on Saturday, July 13th from 9:00 am until 12:00 
noon.  The course is free and is open to any individual that might be interested in 
learning about emergency management in support of the City of Double Horn.  
Coffee and water will be provided. 
 
(G200) This 3-hour course is designed to introduce county judges and 
commissioners, mayors and city council members, and other elected and 
appointed officials to emergency management in Texas. This course addresses 
the legal authorities for emergency management in Texas, the local, state, and 
federal organization for emergency management, the local emergency 
management functions, the local responsibilities during the four phases of 
emergency management – mitigation, preparedness, response, and recovery, 
and the emergency management program activities, such as planning, training, 
and exercising.  
 
Jack Doebbler, District Coordinator, DDC12, Texas Division of Emergency 
Management will present the course. 
 
If you plan to attend, please contact Harry Brunner by email, 
harrybrunner.doublehorn@gmail.com or call at 949-293-3978. 
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